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2/3: American River Parkway Foundation - Video. I met with Scott Murdoch 
from the ARPF to conduct a video interview on the history and objectives of the 
American River Flood Control District. Scott and his team will have links to the 
videos of numerous Parkway stakeholders accessible at Parkway kiosks.. 
 
2/9: Sacramento Office of Emergency Services Funding meeting. I attended 
a training from Sac OES on Requests for Public Assistance from FEMA for storm 
damage.  
 
2/10: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of staff reports 
about the January storm and the Lathrop Way parcel sale. 
 
2/13: USACE Continuing Eligibility Inspection – North Area. Superintendent 
Webb and I met with staff from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to kick-off the 
federal levee inspection of the South Robla Creek levee, NEMDC, and Arcade 
Creek North levee segments. 
 
2/17: Nepenthe Homeowner’s Association Site Visit. Superintendent Webb 
and I met with community members from the Nepenthe Homeowner’s 
Association to discuss the possibility for adding permitted encroahcments along 
the landside toe of the levee. 
 
2/24: Central Valley Flood Protection Board meeting. I attended this meeting 
to lend support to CVFPB staff in their presentation of an Operations & 
Maintenance Manual Update and Turnover for the North Sacramento Streams 
Project. 
 
 
 


